
A Call To Action 
HELP AA CARRY THE MESSAGE! 

WE NEED AA SPEAKERS FOR SCHOOL PRESENTATIONS 
 

We are continually recruiting volunteers to inform the staff and 
students of Manatee and Sarasota Middle and High Schools 

about what AA does and does not do. 
It is particularly helpful to have younger representatives with 

whom the kids can relate. 
Training Provided 

 
 

 
 
 
 

CALL THE CENTRAL OFFICE TO VOLUNTEER 
TODAY 

941-351-4818 
or 

email: picpc@aasrq.org 
 

OR COME VISIT A COMMITTEE MEETING 
2ND WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH 

5:30 – 6:30 PM AT THE CENTRAL OFFICE 
(enter through back door) 

mailto:picpc@aasrq.org

